
14th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I cannot believe that it is half term already! We break up today for a week and return on Monday 

24th February. 

 

We have had a very busy and successful half term. 

We gained Rights Respecting Silver Status – you may have seen the large banner outside! We 

had a visit from the Director of Education, Amanda Corcoran, she was very impressed with our 

school and our children. The after-school clubs have been going well – new ones will start again 

after the holidays. We have also had to deal with all kinds of weather this half term too! 

 

We raised £128.90 for the NSPCC with our Numbers Day – many thanks for your contributions. 

 

Trips are being planned to Young Voices, Jodrell Bank, Manchester Airport, RHS Bridgewater and 

others…. 

 

Attendance this week is 95.25% - a fantastic end to the half term. The attendance for the half 

term is 93.08% and for the year to date is 93.03%. 

We will continue to monitor attendance and to celebrate our small wins as we improve! Many 

thanks! 

 

With prayers for a lovely half term, 

 

Sarah Yates 

 

Sarah Yates 

Headteacher 

 


